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CoBer o npaBam 4ejioBeKa
TpuaNATH JIeBATAS CECCHSI

10-28 cents0ps 2018 rona

[TyHKT 6 TOBECTKH JHS

YHuBepcaabHBII NepuoAnYecKuii 0030p

CoBMecTHOE MUCBMEHHOE npeacTaBieHue Komuccun
110 PABEHCTBY M IIpaBaM 4Yeji0Beka BeaukoOpuranmnu,
Komuccuu no npasam 4esioBexka CesepHoit Upiaananu
1 Komuccuun no npasam yesioexa Hlornananu*

3anucka cekperapuara

Cexperapuat CoBeTa 1o npaBaM 4el0OBEKa HACTOSIIINM MPETPOBOKIAET COOOIICHNE,
npeactapnenHoe Komuccueil 1o paBeHCTBY M IpaBaM 4elnoBeka BennkoOpuTaHuw,
Kommuccueit mo npaBam genoBeka CesepHoit Mpnananu u Komuccuei mo npasaM yenoBexa
[otnauguu™** W BOCIPOU3BOJMMOE HIDKE B COOTBETCTBHH ¢ mpaBwiioM 7 D) mpaBui
MPOLIEAYPHI, COJIEPIKAIINXCS B MPUIIOKEHHHU K pe3osronnu 5/1 CoBeTa, CoriacHo KOTOpOMY
Y4aCcTUu€ HAIHUOHAJIBHBIX IMPAaBO3AIUTHBIX y‘-Ipe)KI[eHI/Iﬁ OCHOBBIBAC€TCA Ha MpouLcaypax n
MpaKTUKe, CoriacoBanHbix Komuccueil o npaBam uesoBeka, BKIrouas pesosoiuio 2005/74
ot 20 anpens 2005 rozga.

* HauuoHanbHOE MPaBO3AIIMTHOE YUPEKICHHUE C AKKPEUTALMOHHBIM CTATYCOM KATErOPHH «A»,
MIPUCBOEHHEIM [ TT00aNEHBIM aJIbTHCOM HAIlMOHAIBHBIX YUPEKACHHUH, 3aHIMAIOINXCS TIOOIIPEHHEM
1 3alLIUTOH MpaB YeJI0BeKa.
** BoCIpPOM3BOAMTCS B IPUIIOKEHHUH B TIOIYYEHHOM BUJIE TOJIBKO HA TOM SI3bIKE, HA KOTOPOM OHO ObLIO
MIPE/ICTABIEHO.
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Annex

Submission by the Equality and Human Rights Commission
of Great Britain, the Northern Ireland Human Rights
Commission and the Scottish Human Rights Commission

UPR statement by the UK NHRIs to the HRC 39th session

Mr President,

I make this statement on behalf of the UK’s three ‘A status’ National Human Rights
Institutions. Almost exactly one year ago today, this Council adopted the outcome of the
UK’s third Universal Periodic Review (UPR).

At that time we provided a statement in this Chamber calling for greater engagement with
the UPR process going forward, and for governments across the UK to publish clear and
actionable implementation plans.

Though this has not yet happened, we are encouraged by the update report published by the
UK Government in August, and the Scottish Government’s detailed response to each UPR
recommendation, published earlier this year. The absence of the NI Assembly has hampered
progress towards implementation of the UPR recommendations in Northern Ireland and is a
serious source of concern.

It would be easier to determine progress going forward if a clear framework is published as
a basis for implementation. We offer our practical support to UK and devolved governments
in the development of UPR implementation plans, utilising the best practice honed by other
institutions and Member States represented here today. We believe these plans should set out
commitments to specific actions and clear mechanisms for monitoring and reporting on
progress.

We hope that this process can begin without delay, with meaningful input from stakeholders
across the country. Doing so ensures the continued credibility of this vital process, both at
home and internationally.

We believe that developing a system of durable and effective follow-up will better enable the
UK to fulfil the UPR’s objective of improving the human rights situation on the ground, and
hope to be able to provide positive updates to the Council in this regard in 2019.

Thank you.
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